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We the people of Binnaway NSW 2395, really need a Local Doctor to attend the Town 3 or 4 
times a week.  
 
We have many elderly as well as many more younger residents and several infants. 
 
There are Rooms already here in Binnaway in the small Hospital opposite the School.  
 
We do have a Chemist Shop run by our Pharmacist Tony who does a wonderful, job and is 
very helpful to all of us here.  
 
There are of course several infants as well. 
 
We see NO reason why this request can be denied. 


